
ST. ROBERT SCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER – Friday, March 18, 2022 
 

PIZZA FRIDAY ORDERS – The pink form for the 3/25 Pizza Friday went home yesterday.  Order forms are due 
by 2:30pm on Tuesday, March 22nd.  NO EXCEPTIONS.  Please email your order (by 2:30pm on Tuesday, 3/22) 
to secretary@strobertschool.com if your child(ren) won’t be in school on Tuesday, 3/22. 
 

ATTENDANCE – Parents are required to report all absences to the school office.  Telling the teacher is a 
courtesy to the teacher, not an official notification to the office.  All absence notifications need to be called in 
to the Attendance Hotline (810) 487-9600.  Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

REGISTRATION – Registration for the 2022/2023 school year has begun.  Mrs. Bushey emailed the link for online 
registration out to families on March 13th.  The subject of the email was “Between the Lines”.  Reminder: All past 
due tuition, ESP payments, etc. must be up-to-date before a registration will be processed.   
 

REGISTRATION INCENTIVES – If you register your student(s) by Thursday, April 14, 2022 you will receive: 
1) Two PIP credits for 22/23 
2) One chance in the drawing for a refund of the 22/23 Registration/Technology Fees ($150 value) 

 

K OF C POSTER AND ESSAY CONTEST – The K of C announced the winners in both the 3rd-5th grade poster 
and the 6th-8th grade essay contests at the March 10th award assembly.  Congratulations to: 
 

  3rd Grade   4th Grade   5th Grade 
1st Lucas   1st Nathaniel  1st Leyla  
2nd Christian  2nd Gabriella  2nd Callysta  
3rd Amelia   3rd Jeffrey   3rd Maria 

 
  6th Grade   7th Grade   8th Grade 

1st Giuliana  1st Kendell   1st Sylvia  
2nd Cooper   2nd Jayce   2nd Spencer  
3rd Eden   3rd Landon   3rd Caleb 

 

K OF C FREE THROW CONTEST winners were also announced at the award assembly.  Congratulations to: 
 
 
 
 
 

END OF 3RD QUARTER – It 
hardly seems possible, but the end of the 3rd quarter is Friday, March 25th.  Report cards will be available for 
viewing on Monday, April 11th.    
 

PIP REMINDER – Do you have your PIP credits for 2021-2022?  Your time is running out.  PIP runs from March 
to March.  March 31, 2022 will be the last day PIP credits can be earned for the 2021-2022 school year.  PIP 
Credit Forms can be found on the school website under the “Parents/Community” section, and are also available 
in the school office.  All PIP credit forms are due to the school office by Thursday, April 7th.  Final statements 
will be sent home the week of April 11th.   
 

MUSTANG RAFFLE – An envelope of 20 raffle tickets will be sent home with students next week.  Each family is 
expected to sell all of their tickets.  Additional tickets will be available in the school office.  You will receive two 
22/23 PIP credits per ticket sold.  The drawing will be held at our annual Fr. Anthony Car Show on June 10th.  
 

MUSTANG RAFFLE INCENTIVES – Sell and turn in all 20 of your Mustang Raffle tickets by Friday, April 29th to 
receive: 

1) 4 PIP credits for 22/23 
2) One chance in the drawing for a refund of the 22/23Registration/Technology Fees ($150 value) 

 

MARCH IS READING MONTH REMINDER – Friday, March 25th is “Dress Like Your Favorite Book 
Character Day”.  Reminder: Clothing/costumes must be school appropriate.  Have fun and get creative! 
 

THANK YOU! to all of the generous parents who prepared/brought in food for the teachers during last week’s P/T 
Conferences.  Conference days end up being very long days for the teachers, so having dinner, snacks and 
beverages available is much appreciated.   
 
UKRAINE FUNDRAISER – Thank you to all who participated in the March 4th Ukraine Fundraiser Jeans Day.  
Your generosity helped us raise $1,099.44 for this worthy cause.       

Age Boys Girls 

9 Jayden Ilianna 

10 Easton Maria 

11 Aidan Giuliana 

Age Boys Girls 

12 Jayce Isabella 

13 Andrew Haleena 

14 Bryce Sydney 
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FUN FAIR CASUAL DAY – A flyer for the March Fun Fair Casual Day went home this week.  The casual 

day will be held on Wednesday, March 23rd and will cost $1.00.  Proceeds will be used for the next Fun Fair. 
 

BOOK FAIR WINNERS 
 

 Kimino Design Contest – Tessa (5th) 
 Count the Pokemon – Sophie (8th) 
 Winner of the Japanese Treats & Anime Basket – Levi (5th) 
 Coloring Contest Winners 

o Audrey & Aiden (PK), Addison & Damien (K), Rubina & Ari (1st), Giovanna & Logan (2nd), 
Brooklyn & Lucas (3rd) and Addison & Gianni (4th) 

 

PTC MEETING – The March Parent-Teacher Council (formerly Boosters) meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
March 23rd at 6pm in the Media Center.  Remember…you can earn PIP credits for attending PTC meetings.  We 
hope to see you there! 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR SPRING BREAK  
NO SCHOOL / March 28-April 1, 2022.  School resumes on Monday, April 4th. 

 

STRAWBERRY SALE CONTEST – The winner of the classroom strawberry sale contest is the….8th Grade!  The 
8th graders have won an ice cream sundae party.  Congratulations! 
 

DIMES FOR DIAPERS – SRS will once again participate Dimes for Diapers, which is an extension of the ABC12 
Diaper Drive, to help build awareness and raise donations for the growing need in our community.  The Dimes for 
Diapers collection will run during the month of April.  Each classroom will have a collection canister, and the 
school will hold some additional events to help raise donations for this worthy cause.  More information about the 
event will go home next week.   
 

MINISTRY OF MOTHERHOOD – The St. Robert MOM group exists to develop relationships and foster 
community among mothers of young children in the Flushing area.  We seek to support and encourage one 
another to deepen our relationship with Christ as we live out our vocations as mothers.  We hope you will join us 
as often or as little as your unique family schedule allows.  The group will meet for play and prayer on 
Wednesdays from 10-11:30am on April 13th, May 11th and June 8th.  Please email st.robertmom@gmail.com if you 
have questions, interest or want to be added to our email list for future events.   
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

 Friday, 3/18  4-7pm, Fish Fry (Good Shepherd) 
    5-6:30pm, Soup Supper 
    7pm, Stations 

 Sunday, 3/20 Spring Begins 
 Monday, 3/21  9-10am, 2+1 
 Tuesday, 3/22  Pizza Friday Orders due 
    2:30-4pm, 5th/6th Band Practice (Music Rm) 
    6:45-8:15pm, Lenten Series (Media Center) 

 Wednesday, 3/23 Fun Fair Casual Day ($1.00) 

    8:36-9:21am, 7th Confessions 
    2:50pm, Science Dept. Meeting (Rm 7) 
    6pm, Parent-Teacher Council Meeting (Media Center) 
 Thursday, 3/24 8:30am, 7th/8th to Mass 
    6pm, 2nd grade Mini Retreat (Rms 9 & 13) 
    6pm, SeaTrek Scholarship Presentation (Rm 12) 
 Friday, 3/25  Quarter 3 ends 

    Dress Like Your Favorite Book Character Day (free) 
    8:30am, Mass (Feast of Annunciation) 
    4-7pm, Fish Fry (Good Shepherd) 
    5-6:30pm, Soup Supper 
    7pm, Stations 
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